
 

 
 

3 October 2023 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Lower School Production of “Beauty and the Beast Jr”  
 
We hope that you enjoyed the Lower School production of ‘Beauty and the Beast Jr.’ 
and agree with us that it was a huge success.  I would like to personally thank you 
again for your support with the rehearsals and that you can appreciate the amount of 
work that went into the production. 
 
On the nights of the shows, the performances were filmed using our professional 
camera and a copy of this will be available to purchase for £5.  You can also purchase 
a copy of the photos taken by our professional photographer from the Monday dress 
rehearsal for £5.  Please note that, by purchasing these items, you are agreeing that 
you will not distribute them to others and that you will not post any of the photos or 
videos on any social media platforms.  This is due to copyright laws and for 
safeguarding reasons.  
 
To purchase the performance video and the photos, please pay via ParentPay by 
Friday 6 October 2023.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Barnes  
Director 
 


